Dear Larkin,

Congratulations. You are the 2023 recipient of the Patti Johnson Wilson Foundation Scholarship, awarded by Fulbright College of Arts & Sciences. As long as you remain eligible, you will be awarded \$8,000.00; half will be applied to your student account for fall 2023 and half will be applied to your student account for spring 2024. On behalf of the dean and faculty of Fulbright College, we send our heartiest congratulations on this well-deserved award.

Thank You Letter and Questionnaire Requirement

Because the scholarship you are receiving was generously funded by Fulbright College benefactors, we request that you submit a thank you letter acknowledging the impact of the scholarship before the department and college disburse your funds. Please click on the below link and complete the form. This information will be sent to the donor who provided your scholarship. Please submit this form as soon as possible to ensure timely disbursement of scholarship funds to your student account.

The below donor information will be needed to complete your form.

Patti Johnson Wilson Foundation c/o Mr. Michael Hairston PO Box 3627 Tulsa, OK 74101-3627 Dear Mr. Hairston

https://forms.uark.edu/xfp/form/560

Again, congratulations on this exceptional achievement.

Sincerely,

Carl Riley Associate Director of Scholarships

CC: Todd Shields, Dean